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Please consider the clean water act originating out of Maine by Senator Muskie.These landfills
in Maine are seeping into groundwater. Penobscot River in general is home to
spawning Atlantic salmon. . Please consider the rulemaking of NO out of State Waste.  Maine
needs preservation not destruction of natural resources.

Thank You 
Alice Mckay Barnett
1068 Dickvale Road
Peru, ME. 04290
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